Est.- 1053

MMHA

Public Notice

The waiting list for the Housing Choice Voucher Program, also known as
Section 8, is currently closed effective October 21, 2022 at 4:00 P.M. The
Housing Authority’s Administrative Plan states for the closure when the
waiting list reaches 500 applicants.

We will announce the next opening through a Public Notice on our website, in
the Medina County Gazette, the Cleveland Plain Dealer, and the Akron
Beacon Journal. You may also call our office at 330-725-7531 option 4,
330-336-3606 option 4, or 330-273-9072 option 4.
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